
 
 

Memorandum 
July 2, 2007 

 
 
 
To:  TR-061559- File 
   
From:  Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety Compliance Manager  
  Pam Smith, Transportation Specialist 
 
Subject: TR-061559 –Operation Lifesaver GCPF Project 

 
 
 
On November 8, 2006, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(commission) awarded a GCPF grant of $20,000 to Operation Lifesaver to translate and 
publish current English-only rail safety presentation materials to Spanish.  In addition, it 
proposed to produce a video public service announcement in Spanish and broadcast it on 
television and radio. 
 
On July 3, 2007, Operation Lifesaver submitted a request for reimbursement for work 
pursuant to commission order. Commission staff reviewed the materials and the rail 
safety materials were completed.  Operation Lifesaver did not produce the public service 
announcement over the radio and the project final cost was $12,137.41.  
Please close this docket.  
 


